
Public Disclaimer: Logo Update 

Dear Valued Clients and Partners, 

We are committed to maintaining transparency and upholding the highest standards of 

integrity in all our activities. As part of our ongoing dedication to these principles, we 

have recently undertaken a rebranding initiative, which includes a new logo for 

DIQCS Pvt Ltd as below: 

 

Notice of Logo Change 

Please be advised that the previous logo of DIQCS Pvt Ltd has been replaced with a 

newly designed logo. This change was made to clearly differentiate DIQCS Pvt Ltd 

from other independent certification bodies, including DIQC BV, Netherlands. The 

new logo aligns with our commitment to brand distinction and compliance with all 

applicable legal and regulatory standards. 

Looking Forward 

The new logo is now in use on all our official documents, website, and marketing 

materials effective from: . If you have any questions regarding this update, please feel 

free to contact us. We appreciate your continued support and trust as we work to serve 

you better. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Sincerely, 

Your Team at DIQCS Pvt. Ltd. 

 


